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20 January 2014 

Mr Paul Roberts, Chief Executive,   
Abertawe BroMorgannwg University Health Board (ABM) 
One Talbot Gateway, Baglan Energy Park, Port Talbot SA12 7BR  

Dear Sir, 

Re Help Request for exceptional NHS Data Protection & health regulation issue 

As McKenzie Friend I am writing on behalf of Maurice J Kirk BVSc whose authorisation I attach. [Encl. 1] 

1. As attached Cardiff NHS said on 28 November 2013 he does not have significant irreversible brain 
damage. [Encl. 2] 

2. Yet a Section12 doctor when at ABM NHS has made up that he, a professional man, has significant 
irreversible brain damage to section him to Ashworth indefinitely, to gain advantage in a civil legal 
dispute. I attach one page of an October 2009 report [Encl. 3] as a sample of his many false reports.  

3. The Section 12 doctor wrote his false reports to harass, distress and harm Mr Kirk from August to 
October 2009. He went to Crown Court 2 December 2009 as in the one page transcript attached 
[Encl. 4] and even falsely said that he had brain cancer. Yet in contrast as attached is the Civil 
Aviation Authority report [Encl 5] of 2010 to show Mr Kirk may be eccentric but is well enough to fly 
his aeroplane. The doctor still circulates such reports to harm him and he will not correct.  

4. The attached communication [Encl 6] between Rt Hon Stephen Dorrell MP as Chairman of the Health 
Committee with Mr Graham as Information Commissioner said on 7 October 2013 that medical 
records should be corrected:-  

“....where there is unwarranted substantial damage or substantial distress, or a likelihood of this.” 

5. The Frances Report recommendation is being taken up by Government that only fit and proper 
persons can be healthcare bosses.  

Would you please ensure that false reports made up by Section12 doctors whom you employ are corrected? 

Looking forward to hearing from you, 

Yours faithfully  

 

Sabine K McNeill 
McKenzie Friend and Web Publisher 

 

Copies: Christopher Graham ICO, Rt Hon Stephen Dorrell MP, Alun Cairns MP, Assistant Commissioner Wales 
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